



NAME: DATE:

LISTENING (WB - p. 75 - track 20)

A) Listen and circle the correct option.

- 1) Kim is being **brave** / **silly**.
- 2) She **forgets** / **remembers** her ankle hurts when she hears a song.
- 3) She **is** / **isn't** going to live the festival early.
- 4) Anna's **arms** / **legs** are more painful
- 5) It's **easy** / **difficult** for her to stand up.

B) Listen and write True or False.

- 1) Kim's got a really big bruise. _____
- 2) Kim's ankle is broken. _____
- 3) She's having an awful time. _____
- 4) She wants her mom to take her to the hospital. _____
- 5) Mrs. James asks her to stop being negative. _____

READING

A) Read the text and write TRUE (T) or FALSE (F).

My dad

My dad works in the centre of town and we live in the country. He's got a fantastic, old car but does he drive to work? No, he doesn't. Every day he goes by train. His car stays at home! He loves it! He spends hours every Saturday and Sunday with it. He cleans it, he repairs it. He even talks to it! We can't touch it. It's his main hobby and definitely his best friend!

My brother, Luke

Our house isn't very quiet in the evenings. My brother, Luke, enjoys playing the guitar in his room. He belongs to a school band. He thinks that's awesome. Sometimes they all come and play in his room! They're good and they often play at parties and earn some money. How much do they earn? A lot! Lucky Luke! He's got an electric guitar now. It's really loud, and my dad isn't happy about that.

My sister, Hannah

I like reading books and watching films, but my sister, Hannah, doesn't do normal hobbies like those! She loves spending money. She goes shopping every day! Sometimes she goes to the shops after college. Sometimes she buys things online. Her room is full of clothes, and she collects shoes – nearly a hundred pairs! Where does she get the money? She works on Saturdays at the supermarket. She earns a lot of money and then she spends it all in the week!

- 1) Dad goes to work in his brand new car. _____
- 2) Hannah gets money for doing what she likes. _____
- 3) Luke has got a school band. _____
- 4) Luke is a popular singer. _____
- 5) Hannah is a shoe collector. _____
- 6) She hasn't got normal hobbies. _____
- 7) Hannah works at the supermarket on Sundays. _____

B) Answers the questions

- 8) Does dad drive to work? YES, HE DOES - NO, HE DOESN'T
- 9) Which musical instrument does Luke play? THE VIOLIN - THE GUITAR
- 10) Where does Hannah work? SHOPPING - SUPERMARKET

USE OF ENGLISH - GRAMMAR

A) Complete the sentences with the correct Present Simple form of the verbs in the box.

have got - to be (x2) - do (x2)

- 1) I _____ from Argentina
- 2) My sister _____ 17 years old
- 3) _____ he play football?
- 4) No, he _____.
- 5) My dad _____ a new c

B) Tick (✓) the correct option

1. My mum _____ at the moment.
Work ☐
Is working ☐
Works ☐

2. Posadas is _____ Santa Ana
big than ☐
bigger than ☐
the biggest ☐

3. Yesterday, I _____ to the beach with my friends.

goes ☐

didn't went ☐

went ☐

4. Sara and Tom _____ tennis yesterday afternoon.

playing ☐

was playing ☐

were playing ☐

5. English is _____ subject at school.

the good ☐

better ☐

the best ☐

VOCABULARY

A) Look at the pictures and write the correct word:

1. You go to the l _____ to read books



2. I have got long blond h _____



3. It is yellow and brown. It has got a long neck. It is a g _____



4. You go to the b _____ to take a shower, brush my teeth and wash my face.



5. Yesterday I went camping and I slept in a t _____



B) Drag and drop.

1. My mum's sister is my
2. Some tigers weigh more than three hundred
3. Do you know the lyrics
4. The footballer can't play because he's
5. People who feel positive about their skills are

- to this song?
- confident
- injured
- Kilos
- Aunt

C) Read the questions and choose the best option.

1. Have you got any brothers or sisters?
2. What can you do?
3. What time do you get up?
4. What do you have for breakfast?
5. What do you do in the afternoon?
6. What time do you go to bed?
7. What do you do at the weekend?
8. What are you wearing today?
9. What did you do yesterday?
10. What will you do next summer?

- I will go camping.
- I have milk and biscuits.
- I am wearing a T-shirt and shorts.
- Yes, I have got two sisters.
- I went to the cinema with friends.
- I go to the gym in the afternoon.
- I can swim.
- I visit my grandparents at the weekend.
- I get up at six o'clock.
- I go to bed at ten o'clock.